
  A Future  full of

hope

catechists’symposium

Linking with the first 
Session of the Synod 
on Synodality in 
Rome (October 2023) 
Clifton Diocese will 
be exploring the same 
themes through a 
series of webinars 
(7.30-9pm).

For the series we are 
delighted to welcome: 
Bishop John Arnold 
- 21 September, 
Dr Gemma Simmonds CJ 
- 4 October, 
Dr Greg Ryan 
- 10 October, 
Jenny Sinclair
- 19 October,
Cn Christopher Thomas
- 24 October (tbc).

Each webinar will focus 
on a different element of 
the work of the Synod.
You are welcome to sign 
up for any of the events 
on offer. Please use the 
webinar link to register 
via cliftondiocese.com.

cliftondiocese.com
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